
From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: 12/17/2013 2:36:22 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 

(emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: PG&E Request for PHMSA Interpretation 192.611 

Paul, General Hagan, 

For your information, we requested an interpretation from PHMSA for MAOP and class 
location changes, for pipelines with a recent Hydrotest. If you have any questions, please let 
me know. 

Thank you, 

Jane 

From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 2:32 PM 
To: john.gale@dot.gov 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Zach.Barrett@dot.gov'; 
chris.hoidal@dot.gov; Doll, Laura (LRDD@pge.com); Singh, Sumeet; Soto, Jesus (SVP) 
(J81K@pge.com) 
Subject: PG&E Request for PHMSA Interpretation 192.611 

Dear Mr. Gale, 

PG&E requests an interpretation of Title 49 CFR Part 192.611 to establish the 
maximum allowable operating pressure for gas pipelines that have had a class 
location change. 

Our regulator, the California Public Utilities Commission Safety and Enforcement 
Division has requested that we contact the PHMSA directly for an interpretation. 
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Please find attached, our letter requesting PHMSA's guidance, and earlier letters with 
supporting information sent to our regulator. 

Thank you for your assistance, 

Jane Yura 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Gas Operations 

Vice President, Asset & Risk Management 

415-308-6985 

SB GT&S 0260353 


